From: Christine D'Alessandro <cda5@optonline.net>

Sent: Saturday, November 11, 2017 1:10 PM
To: Sidney Hill
Subject: Proposed Sandoval County Oil and Gas Ordinance

To the commission:

With insufficient evidence about the long-term risk to the safety of water sources, with hastiness influenced by
corporate greed,with an apparent reluctance to heed the outcry from residents, the commission surely MUST NOT pass
this egregious ordinance. Voters will remember this in the very near future.

Yours sincerely,
Christine D'Alessandro
11 Leah Lane

Placitas NM



